In-Person Schedule Change for the Week of 11/30/2020

1 message

Toby Nelson e/ Wed, Nov 18, 2020 at 4:57 PM

Hi Folks,

This is an important announcement for the Foxcroft Academy community. Due to scheduled maintenance
on the 3rd floor, Foxcroft Academy will be in remote learning for the full week after Thanksgiving break,
Monday, November 30th through Friday, December 4th. We are in the process of installing a new air
handling system on the top floor of the school. Our building and grounds staff and our contractors will be
hard at work over the coming weeks. We are sotry for any inconvenience this may cause, but this will
ensure we have good air movement through the building. So there is no confusion, here is the schedule for
the next two weeks:

Monday, 11/23 & Tuesday, 11/24 - Remote Learning Days (All Cohorts)
Wednesday, 11/25 through Friday, 11/27 - No School - Thanksgiving Break

Monday, 11/30 through Friday, 12/4 - Remote Learning Days (All Cohorts)

If you have any questions, please contact the school at (207) 564-8351. #rideonponies
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